ATTENTION

RESIDENTS OF CHAMPS FLEURS

NGC advises that it will be commissioning its natural gas pipeline and
metering station at the Bermudez Biscuit Company along the Priority
Bus Route and Fletcher Street, Champs Fleurs.

These works are scheduled for:
Sunday 22nd June, 2014 between the hours of 1:00am - 11:00pm

The operation involves brief periods of gas venting, which may be
recognized by the pungent smell of rotten eggs (mercaptan) and hollow
sounds. The operation is controlled and would pose no threat to the
public.

Residents and businesses in the vicinity of Unilever Trinidad, Eastern
Main Road, Champs Fleurs to Bermudez Biscuit Company along the
Priority Bus Route and Fletcher Street, Champs Fleurs should be aware
of this operation. We apologize in advance for any disturbance caused.

PLEASE NOTE
No smoking or lighting of bush fires will be permitted in or around the
immediate environment.

We wish to assure you that all works shall be conducted in accordance
with NGC’s Environment, Safety and Security Policies and Procedures
as well as all applicable codes and standards.

If you have any concerns during this activity, please contact:
NGC’S 24-HOUR EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 800-4427.
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